

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 14th November 2014

A DOMES DE DE LA PRINCIPA DE DE LA PRINCIPA DE DE DE LA PRINCIPA DE DE LA PRINCIPA DE DE LA PRINCIPA DEL PRINCIPA DE LA PRINCIPA DEL PRINCIPA DE LA PRINCIPA DEL PRINCIPA DE LA PRINCIPA DEL PRINCIPA DE LA PRINCIPA DEL PRINCIPA DEL PRINCIPA DE LA PRINCIPA DEL PRINCIPA DEL

Dates for your Diary

Monday 17th November Children to visit Evenwood School to see Peter Pan.

Thursday 20th November Bingo Night.

Tuesday 2nd December Class 1 Trip to Hardwick Park.

Wednesday 3rd December Play Practice at Cornerstone.

Thursday 4th December Play Practice at Cornerstone.

Wednesday 10th December Performance Dress Rehearsal - Cornerstone.

Thursday 11th December School Performances - Cornerstone 2pm & 6pm

Friday 12th December Class 3 to Luncheon Club.

Monday 15th December Christmas Parties.

Wednesday 17th December Christmas Lunch.

Friday 19th December Break up for Christmas Holidays.

Bingo Night

We are holding a Bingo Night on Thursday 20th November at school, there will be prizes to be won and fun to be had. Donations of chocolate for prizes would be greatly appreciated, thank you for those that we have received. We have sold very few tickets for this event and to make the evening a success we need to sell some more, or we may have to cancel.



Medical Forms

-0-0-0-0-0

Could parents please fill in and return a medical form for each of their chidren, whether or not they have a medical condition. The forms give us important information regarding your child. Please return them to school as soon as possible. Please be assured they information on these forms will be kept confidential.

Peter Pan

Our pupils are going to Evenwood School on Monday 17th November to watch a performance of Peter Pan.

Could we ask that all children bring a waterproof coat and sensible shoes for the walk up to Evenwood in case of poor weather. Thank you.

Pupil of the Week

Class 1 Will Garrett

Class 2 **Holly Black**

Class 3 **Cara Knight**

Well done to you all!



Play Practices

During the coming weeks the children will be going to the Cornerstone Christian Centre to practice for our Christmas Play. There may be occasions when children will need to be picked up at the Cornerstone, we will advise you of this in advance. On these occasions could you please make sure that whoever is picking your children up is aware of the change of venue.

Christmas Performances

Our Pupils will be performing The Magic Christmas Jigsaw on Thursday 11th December at 2.00 p.m. and 6.00 p.m. To ensure that everyone gets the chance to buy tickets we are setting a limit of 2 tickets per family for each performance. If there are any left we will allocate them on a first come first served basis. Please complete the form on the back of the newsletter and return to school with payment by Friday 5th December.

P.E Kits

Pupils in Class 3 must bring the appropriate P.E Kit in to school for their lesson each Thursday. This includes a blue school P.E T-shirt, black shorts and either black plimsoles or a pair of trainers for outdoor use. Designer trainers or pumps are not suitable for P.E lessons.

Christmas Jumpers

for Save the Children. We are asking for a £1 donation for children to come to school wearing a Christmas Jumper. Do not worry if you don't have one, you could always decorate a jumper that your child already has.

